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New Money Report

The new money report is not yet ready and available from the Iowa Department of Education.

Currently the following increases in State Supplemental Aid have been proposed for next year:

 2.5% proposed by Governor Reynolds,

 2.5% proposed by the Iowa House of Representatives, and

 2.2% proposed by the Iowa Senate.

Any of these proposals would likely result in only $50,000 in new money coming into the 
district.


